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18 November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

At The Hart School, we are always looking for ways to enhance the home-school partnership and
provide meaningful opportunities for you to engage with the school community. With this in mind,
we would like to provide a series of parental workshops and informal coffee mornings to better
support our families.

To help us plan and ensure that these events meet your needs and interests, we kindly ask that you
fill out a brief Microsoft Form, sharing your thoughts and suggestions. Your feedback is invaluable in

helping us create events that are informative, supportive, and convenient for you.

Link to the form: https://forms.office.com/e/2pvJ6D3DnY

The form will only take a few minutes to complete, and your responses will guide us in organising
topics and schedules that work best for you.

We truly appreciate your time and look forward to hearing your ideas.

Kind regards,

Will Ollerenshaw

Associate Assistant Principal
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